
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

14th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

As part of our music lessons in Year 3, we have been working with Folk musicians from the English 

Folk Dance and Song Society (www.efdss.org).  Aimee Leonard and Dave Delarre spent a day working 

with the children and taught them to sing ‘Ward the Pirate’.    

  

The children have been invited to perform with the musicians at a sharing session at St. Nicholas Church 

on Tuesday 27th March.  The event will take place in school time and I am afraid it is not open to 

observers (although we hope to arrange a time next term when we can share the performance with you).  

 

The children will have lunch in school as normal and then leave to walk to the church.   The event 

finishes at 2.30pm, so we should arrive back in school at 3pm, but please be aware we may be a few 

minutes late back to school.  The children will not need to bring anything different to school, but please 

ensure they have sensible shoes and a coat that is suitable for the weather.  

  

Please return the slip below to allow your child to attend and to walk to the church.  

  

Yours sincerely,  

  

Miss S Goldsmith and Year 3 class teachers.  

  

  

  

 

  

Folk Music Sharing Session                                              Return to your class teacher  

  

 

 

Child’s name …………………………………………………………..………  Class ………….……  

  

 

I give permission for my child to walk to St Nicholas Church on Tuesday 27th March.  I understand my 

child may arrive back a school shortly after 3.00pm on this day.  

  

 

  

Signed ……………………………………………….……… Parent/Guardian.  
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